
Year 6 Student & Parent Information Evening
Monday 2nd August, 2021

Our Principal, Ian Morrison, warmly invites Year 6 students and their 
families to MHJC’s 2022 Enrolment Information Evening.

The evening will start at 6:00pm in the MHJC Theatre. Provision will 
be made to supervise younger siblings in the library, if they do not wish 
to join the school tour section of the evening.

The Enrolment Information Evening will present families with a 
wonderful opportunity to meet teachers, observe areas of the school in 
action and ask questions about our online enrolment.

‘Experience a Day in the Life at MHJC’

An invitation to Year 6 students & their families to attend our ‘Information Evening’  

* Online enrolment must be completed by Friday 13th August.
   www.mhjc.school.nz > enrolments > Online Enrolment Form for In Zone Students

http://www.mhjc.school.nz
https://portal.mhjc.school.nz/index.php/enrolment

